
The Anniversary Giveaway 2025 

General Rules 

1.  Nightingale House Lottery’s monthly Anniversary Giveaway is open to all mainland 
Great Britain residents over the age of 18 (this excludes Northern Ireland, Isle of 
Man, Channel Islands and British Forces Post Office addresses according to the 
Gambling Act 2005 regulations) and who are actively in the Nightingale House 
Lottery. 

2.  There is no requirement to purchase a ticket for the Anniversary Giveaway. Each 
lottery member (not lottery numbers) will be automatically entered into the 
Anniversary Giveaway. 

3. All prizes for the monthly Anniversary Giveaway will be donated by local companies, 
businesses or individuals. The next prize available will each be advertised and 
promoted following the previous months prize winner. 

4.  Winners might be asked if they wish to take part in Nightingale House Hospice PR 
and promotional activity. 

5.  Nightingale House Hospice is registered with the Gambling Commission to operate 
the Lottery and Super draws, under licence number 005112-N-304077-015 and 
ancillary remote licence 005112-A-330219-002.  

6.  Prize draws are not regulated by the Gambling Commission (though they do have 
some published guidance on the topic due to the perceived similarity to lotteries- 
the interest from the Gambling Commission is primarily to ensure that prize draws 
are not run as illegal lotteries). There is no reporting requirement to the Gambling 
Commission, even if the entry criteria are based on lottery support. 

Rules 

1.  One Anniversary Giveaway entry is granted to each active Nightingale Lottery 
member at the time of the monthly draw (15th). Should a lottery membership be 
cancelled/lapse or become dormant on this date of the month, you will not qualify 
for the Birthday Prize Giveaway. 

2.  Anniversary Giveaway will happen on the 15th of each month. Should the 15th fall on 
a Saturday or Sunday, the draw will take place on the Friday before the 15th.  

3.  The Anniversary Giveaway will only be held during the year of 2025, as Nightingale 
House Hospice celebrate 30 years of Hospice care in the community. 

4.  Winners will be notified by telephone. If we are unable to contact the winner by 
telephone, we will write to them asking then to contact the Lottery Team. Should 
the prize not be claimed by the end of the month the draw is applicable to, the prize 
will be donated back to Nightingale House Hospice fundraising team or Lottery team 



to generate additional funds for the hospice. Prizes will be delivered within the 
county of Wrexham, outside of this area, collection may be requested. 

If you would like further information about the Nightingale Lottery or the Anniversary 
Giveaway please call 01978 313134 or email Lottery@nightingalehouse.co.uk 

If you would like further information about raffles and lotteries, please go to 
www.gamblingcommision.gov.uk 

Nightingale House Hospice is committed to protecting your privacy and the data we hold is 
managed in accordance with current data protection legislation.  Please see our privacy 
policy for more information: www.nightingalehouse.co.uk/privacy-policy 
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